
 

 
 

 
 

 
Dear Parents  
 
We have had a reminder from North Yorkshire Education Transport  managers that parents of year 11 pupils (who 
are due to join Sixth Form in September 2019) and all Sixth Formers' parents/carers, need to apply and pay for any 
post 16 Transport otherwise it will not automatically be set up for them. If you as a parent would like assistance or 
continued assistance with post 16 transport you need to initiate this yourself and re-apply each year (unless your 
son/daughter fits the description below). 
  
NYCC charge for post 16 assisted transport provision and will not make any arrangements until the payment has 
been arranged. Only those in year 13 who are remaining on a course that started in 2017 are protected – and do 
not need to re-apply. 
  
If you require any further information about this please use the link https://www.northyorks.gov.uk/school-and-
college-transport navigating to the Post 16 transport webpage and the application process starts there, with the 
contribution request – it will then generate a form for further processing by Transport. 
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School transport for reception to year 11 children. We provide free school  

transport to the catchment school or nearest school to your home  

if it is over the walking distances set out by law. 

 

 

Sarah Edwards 

Head Teacher  
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